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24th January 2024 

Dear Parents,  

PGL RESIDENTIAL OUTDOOR ADVENTURE WEEKEND 

11th – 13th November 2024 

For the last few years we have held an outdoor residential trip for Year 5 pupils at Robinwood in Todmorden.  

This year, we have decided to break with tradition and hold the residential trip at Winmarleigh Hall near 

Preston, with the highly recommended outdoor education company PGL.  

This trip will be for your child when they are in Year 5. 

Due to cuts in school budgets we have not been able to subsidise this trip as much as in previous years, but we 

can offer this fantastic visit at £178 per pupil [This includes insurance policy from PGL].  

  

We have used PGL for our residential trips in the past, and feel that, as with Robinwood, the children who 

attend gain valuable experiences and learn a variety of skills from the weekend.  We aim to develop children’s 

team building skills, co-operation skills and communication skills over the weekend. 

  

We take part in many activities. These include: Climbing, Canoeing, Archery, Dragon Boating, Fencing etc.  The 

programme will be finalised nearer the date.   

All activities will be subject to weather conditions at the time and may have to be altered. 

  

The charge for the trip includes transport, travel insurance, full board accommodation and the cost of 

experienced qualified instructors and insurance for all activities.   

To secure a place for your child we require a reply and non-returnable deposit by Friday 2nd February 2024. 

Places will be issued on a first come basis, with the balance to be paid by 18th October 2024.  

All payments are to be made via Parentpay, on a payment schedule as follows: 

  

9th February 2024                £38.00   (non-refundable deposit)   

28th June 2024      £70.00    2nd instalment 

18th October 2024     £70.00    Final payment 

      ----------    

Total                   £178.00        
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A full set of Parental Consent Forms and PGL Consent Forms will be issued to you in October 2024. We will 

also hold a meeting to discuss any details regarding the forms and your children’s individual needs. If you 

have any concerns over the payments or any other details regarding this visit then please contact me at 

school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Acting Headteacher     

 

 

 

 

 

 

.............................................................................................................................................................                                                        

PGL RESIDENTIAL OUTDOOR ADVENTURE WEEKEND 

11th – 13th November 2024 

 

 CHILD'S NAME ………………………………………………………………………………………………..     CLASS …………….. 

  

I would like my child to take part in the above weekend.    

 

I have paid a non-refundable deposit of £38.00 via Parentpay      
  

I will pay the deposit by       Friday 9th February 2024                  

  

I understand that full payment of £178 must be received at school by 18th October 2024 and that     

payments are non-refundable. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian    Date ............................. 


